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Department of Sociology
University at Albany, SUNY

PARTICIPANTS NEEDED FOR
RESEARCH IN FIRST-GENERATIONAL CHINESE
IMMIGRANT PARENTS WHO HAVE AT LEAST ONE
CHILD AGED 6-18.

UNIVERSITY
ATALBANY

STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK

To raise awareness of Chinese communities in the United States, we are recruiting
volunteers to participate in a study focusing on parenting practices, educational choices,
and family arrangements among Chinese immigrant parents.

If you volunteer to be in this study, your participation will consist of an interview, which
will take approximately 60-90 minutes. To show a token of my appreciation, you will
receive a $30 gift card. Please be assured that your personal information will be kept

strictly confidential, and the research will be anonymized. You have the right to opt out

at any point.

Interested? For more information about this study, please contact:
Yi Lu (PhD candidate in the sociology department, SUNY at Albany)
at
518-334-2222 or
E-mail: ylu23@albany.edu
WeChat ID. itisyiyiyi

All phases of this study have been approved by the Institutional Review Board at the
University of Albany.
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